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Board Direction 
15.RL3566 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 20th July 2018.   

 

The Board decided, generally in accordance with the inspector’s recommendation, 

that the placing of a mobile home on lands in this case was development and was 

not exempted development. 

 

Draft Order to be prepared generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 

recommendation, except: paragraph (e) : The report of the Board’s inspector. 

(d) The development does not come within…… 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 20th July 2018 

 Conall Boland   

 


